
Dearing Mansion

 
 
To whom it may concern,  
 
Hello, My Name is Ni my wife is Camille and we live across the street from the Dearing Mansion on George Street. Through our 3+ years we have
lived here Scott Kramer has always ran the Bed and Breakfast very organized, professional, and quiet. It would be a shame not keep the Dearing
Mansion going because people of the state of Minnesota and elsewhere around the country or even visitors from around the world will miss out
on the Chance to experience a beautiful piece of St. Paul history.   
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Ni Tran 
Camille Kundel 
230 George St. W 

Ni Tran <nitrongtran@gmail.com>
Mon 6/18/2018 11:28 AM

To:Administrative Staff <staff@ferdlaw.com>;


